
 

Annual Show Newsletter 2018 
 

Hello All Allotmenteers  
Welcome one and to our usual newsletter about this year’s annual show. As you all must 

know by now this year’s show is on the 2
nd

 of September 2018. And here is where we start 

asking, no begging for help with the show.  

 

Volunteer Allotmenteers 
We always need help with the show and this year is no different we have a number of items 

we need help with these include:-  

Friday 24
th

 August – Help with the main marquee – The framework has been up since last 

year and will need to be checked, the cover will need to be put on this is a difficult task for 

one person but we have found over the years that many hands make this job a lot easier.  

Friday 31
st
 August – Help with the small marquees – We will require help to put up some 

of the smaller marquees as well as the “Garage” at the front of the Hut. We will also need to 

clean the Hut and the set out the table and chairs ready for the show.  

Cakes and Baking – As ever (and we are seriously grateful to all of you for this) any cakes 

or other baked goods are always appreciated and a thank you in advance to all of you who 

provide such wonderful fare for the day.  

On the Day Sunday 2
nd

 August – We always need help with the last minute jobs so if you 

can be available on the day of the show please let the Show Secretary know. Use the email  

bmaashowsec@gmail.com 
There are 1001 things to do on the day from assisting the judges, selling raffle tickets, helping 

Tony with the Tombola, supporting Frank with the Auction and the other 997 things that 

can’t be listed here. We will also need help on the Monday after the Show to clear up.  

 

Annual General Meeting 2018 and Apple Press Day  
This year’s A.G.M. will be held on the 27

th
 October 2018 another red letter day for your 

diary. Last year’s minutes are available to view on the website library pages. We will also be 

having an apple press day after the A.G.M. so bring along your apples and produce your own 

apple juice. 

 

And Finally  
Don’t be a stranger pop in and see us and have a chat and a cuppa in the Trading Hut on a 

Saturday morning. The Hut is open from 10.00 to 11.00 and we’re always pleased to see you. 
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